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SHAREHOLDER MEETING ADJOURNED TO JUNE 11, 2025 
 

TORTOISE GLOBAL WATER ESG FUND  
   

 

Dear Valued Shareholder: 
 
The Tortoise Global Water ESG Fund, Special Meeting of Shareholders originally scheduled to occur on April 28, 
2025, has been adjourned for a second time to June 11, 2025, due to insufficient responses from eligible 
shareholders. A large portion of your fellow shareholders have voted, but we have not received enough 
responses to hold the meeting. Your vote today will help stop all future communications involving this meeting. 
 
YOUR VOTE IS IMPORTANT.  OUR RECORDS INDICATE THAT YOU HAVE NOT YET VOTED ON THE 
PROPOSAL.   PLEASE TAKE A MOMENT NOW TO CAST YOUR VOTE TO AVOID AN ADDITIONAL ADJOURNMENT 
OF THE MEETING. 
 
Shareholders have the option to vote “For”, “Against” or “Abstain” on the enclosed proxy card to have their 
shares represented at the Special Meeting.  In efforts to keep Fund costs down, we’d greatly appreciate your 
vote on this important proposal. 
 
The polls are still open, so the opportunity to voice your opinion on the proposal outlined on the attached 
proxy card is now. 
 
Information regarding the Special Meeting and the proposals can be found in the proxy statement.  For 
assistance in voting your shares please call 1 (800) 967-4614. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Voting is easy. Please take a moment now to cast your vote using one of the options listed below: 
 

 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your participation.  
 

 1. MAIL your signed and voted proxy back in the postage paid envelope provided 

 2. ONLINE at the website indicated on the enclosed voting form and follow the online 
instructions 

 3. LIVE with a representative when you call toll-free 1 (800) 967-4614 Monday through Friday 
9 a.m. to 10 p.m. Eastern time 

 

PROXY VOTING OPTIONS 

 
 

 


